
Emma Rowe   

e.rowe48@outlook.com 

Byrne Wallace   

88 Harcourt St   

Saint Kevin’s   

Dublin   

D02 DK18  

23 September 2022  

 

Re: Application for Trainee Solicitor Programme 2023 

Dear Hiring Manager,   

I am writing to you to express my interest in applying for a Training Contract with Byrne Wallace   

I graduated in 2022 with a Bachelor of Civil Law from NUI Galway. I have completed six fe1s and I am 

set to sit my final two in October 2022. I am currently working as a data analyst for KPMG.  

In 2019-2020 I was on co-operative placement for nine months in Ronan Daly Jermyn (RDJ). This 

experience in the legal environment was an excellent opportunity to see whether a legal career is for 

me. During my time in RDJ, multi-tasked, balanced several workloads whilst enjoying the social 

aspects of working and meeting new people. I am certain that the skills I have developed during my 

legal experience and my current role, slot neatly into the requirements for this training contract role. 

I have excelled in challenging environments, such as acting as a leading role in my part-time job, 

balancing work and study in college, making time for my running activities, maintaining a consistent 

tenacious work ethic and bringing my positive attitude to any team I work with.   

Byrne Wallace is a top Irish law firm known for its expertise, openness, diversity and top class 

training. Friends who work in the firm speak extremely highly of the work environment in all aspects 

and thoroughly enjoy their work. I would love the opportunity to develop my skills on a professional 

and personal level in Byrne Wallace.  

Thank you for your consideration.   

Yours Sincerely,   

Emma Rowe.  

  


